BAYSHORE REGIONAL
SEWERAGE AUTHORITY

100 Oak Street, Union Beach, NJ 07735 Peter J. Canal, execurive pirector
732-739-1095 orrice 732-739-2459 rax J. Michael Broyles, pirecror oF operatiONS

July 10, 2024

Notice of Work in the Borough of Union Beach

Dear Resident:

The Bayshore Regional Sewerage Authority (BRSA) will be rehabilitating our interceptor
sewer pipelines in your neighborhood. The rehabilitation work will utilize the cured-in-place
liner method to minimize disturbances to all residents and businesses. The work area consists of
Jersey Avenue, between Rose Lane and Shore Road. During lining work, temporary bypass
piping will be installed adjacent to the roadway and there will be limited access to Jersey
Avenue. All residents should follow the posted detour signs and local police to NJ State
Highway Route 36 for access to Rose Lane, Harris Avenue and Shore Road.

Lining work is expected to begin on Monday, July 22, 2024 and take up to three weeks to
complete. Our Contractor’s site supervisor will be on-site at all times. The Contractor for this
project is National Water Main Cleaning Company of Kearny, NJ. The main contacts for this
project are listed below:

National Water Main Cleaning Company — 973-483-3200
BRSA Engineering Department — 732-739-1095

Additional information can be found on our website www.bayshorersa.com, or the Borough of
Union Beach website https://www.unionbeachnj.gov/ubnj/. Should you have any questions or
concerns, please feel free to contact me at the above number.

Sincerely o

Thomas M. Petti, P.E.
Principal Engineer

Ec: Peter J. Canal, Executive Director
Borough of Union Beach
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